
 
President Jackie Warren, Treasurer Becky Goshorn, and Newsletter Editor Lee Reynolds members of  the 

Legislative Committee of the Henrico Retired School Personnel Association joined fellow Virginia Retired 

Teachers at the Virginia General Assembly on Wednesday, January 31, 2018.  Members visited legislators 

like Representative Lamont Bagby to promote measures to support and enhance public education and to 

protect and improve the benefits of retirees.  Members were also recognized in both the House of 

Representatives and the Senate 


